No. 14-2012

Date: Apr 24, 2012
To: ICANN

Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way
Marina del Rey, CA 90292
Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process

Subject: Letter for support for HALAL

This letter is to confirm that the Halal Export Consortium fully supports the application for
HALAL submitted to [CANN by Asia Green IT System Bilgisayar San. Ve Tic. Ltd. Sti in the New
gTLD Program.

As the General Secretary of the Halal Export Consortium, I confirm that I have the authority of this
Consortium to be writing to you on this matter.

The target of establishing Consortium is to become workable the activists in the field of Halal in
HalalWorld member countries and benefiting from a group activity for export capacity building of all
producers and exporter of Halal products.

As a member of the HALAL Industry Service Providers Community, I declare that we believe that
HALAL gTLD will be used to promote the concept of Halal productions, and development of Halal
standards.

This application is being submitted as community-based application, and as such it is understood that
the Registry Agreement will reflect the community restrictions proposed in the applications. In the
event that we believe the registry is not complying with these restrictions, possible avenues of
recourse include the Registry Restrictions Dispute Resolution Procedure.

Thank you for the opportunity to support this application.

Yours sincerely
Kamyar Montaser

Secretary for Founding Staff
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